
 

    Snapshot   
A synopsis of the October 1, 2019 Missouri Transportation Finance Corporation (MTFC) Meeting 

 

 

Summary of Program Activity 
 

 Four loans were approved for $64,800,000. 
 

 As of October 1, 2019, MTFC has approximately $66.9 million available to loan. 
 

Loans Approved 
City of St. Charles - $1,250,000 to reconstruct and relocate Boschertown Road from Hecker 

Street to Route B. 

 

City of St. Charles - $500,000 to construct a roundabout at Little Hills Expressway and Mel 

Wetter Parkway. 

 

City of St. Charles - $550,000 to improve the Route 94/Route 364 and Muegge Road 

interchange. 

 

Missouri Highways and Transportation Commission - $62,500,000 to replace the Rocheport 

Bridge and construct climbing lanes at Mineola Hill.  

 

Looking Ahead 
 

The MTFC’s next meeting will be February 5, 2020.  The deadline to apply is December 17, 

2019. 
 

Questions?   
 

Call or email the Partnership Group! 

Chelsey Call   Chelsey.Call@modot.mo.gov   573-526-2561 

Doug Hood   Douglas.Hood@modot.mo.gov   573-526-3955 
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